Thcho Ndek'aowo

Cabin Registrations mgr
on Ttichg Territory

As we head into summer, TG would liketo remind community

members that they must register their cabins with the Department

of Culture and Lands Protection (DCLP), and acquirea cabin lease
before building on Ttichg Lands.

Cabin registrationforms can be found here, along with answers to
frequently asked questions about registering a cabin and a copy of
the Ttichg Cabin Guidelines and a cabin registration checkilist.

SOURCE: https://tlicho.ca/government/culture-lands-protection

For assistance with registering a cabin Tanisha Beaverho
or finding a cabin site, please contact: Land Use Planner Intern

Lands Protection & Renewable Resources
p: 867-392-6381 | e: Tanisha.Beaverho@tlicho.ca



